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At the Heart of it all is the child 

 

           3rd January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Following a meeting held this morning by Riana Nelson - Director of Learning, Opportunities and Skills and 

Dr Rupert Suckling, Director of Public Health, please find below a link to a letter issued by them to all 

parents and school staff. 

 
DPH-schools-letter-Jan-03.21-.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

 

We are already closed to the children tomorrow, and therefore this will not affect our school. We will still 

reopen on Tuesday 5th January to all children. 

 

Tomorrow was planned as a teacher training day, however we have made some alterations to the focus of the 

day to ensure we have time to revisit and review the COVID-19 risk assessment.  

 

Although I feel our risk assessment is strong, we will take this opportunity to review it as a staff team to make 

any further refinements. If you have any suggestions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at BR-

admin@vennacademy.org I will upload the updated risk assessment on to our website tomorrow and will 

communicate any key amendments directly to you by letter. 

 

The official ‘training day’ will now be moved until later in the term. I will communicate this date to parents as 

soon as possible to ensure you have enough notice to make childcare arrangements. 

 

We look forward to see all of our children, parents and carers on Tuesday 5th January. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Emma Levers 

 

Head of School 
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